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To our valued patients and friends:  

 

Cathleen and I often wondered when and how we would slowly step back from our careers and 

from running our small dental practice. We have happily served you for the past 23 and a half 

years and deeply value the many wonderful friendships we have developed. These last months 

have been unprecedented and very challenging for all of us. For us, we determined that it was time 

to consider the transition of our practice to another dentist who could step in and operate it with 

the care and love that we have put into our relationships with each of you. 

With very mixed emotions and after a search for the best candidate to take over our practice, we 

write today to let you know that we have transitioned our practice to the new owners, Dr. Michael 

Chan and his wife, Dr. Karli Will. Doctors Chan and Will share our philosophies and we are 

confident that they will take good care of you and your dental needs. Karli grew up in Washington 

state but has come to love the people and climate of Southern California.  Michael is a San Diego 

native and is happy to be able to live and work in the area he considers home. Michael and Karli 

are both graduates of Loma Linda University and are excited for the opportunity to serve the 

Encinitas community. When not in the office, Michael and Karli enjoy spending time surfing at 

the beach, baking at home, and walking their dog, Ollie. 

Michael and Karli will own the practice as of January 9, 2021. We have offered to help them with 

the transition, so you may see us at the office if you have an appointment in early 2021. 

Cathleen and I would like to express our deep gratitude to each one of you for giving us the 

opportunity and honor of being your dentists, for your friendship, trust, and many referrals. 

  

Most sincerely, 

    

Tuan M. Nguyen 

Cathleen Domingo-Nguyen 


